
1 

From: 
Sent: 

David Naughton <david naughton@nurendale.ie> 
2 1  November 2014 11:47 

TO: < Licensing Staff 
cc: Eamon Waters; Jim O'Callaghan, Kieran Connor 
Subject: WO261-02 

To whom it Concerns, 

Please be advised that we agree to your request to extender the proposed determination date of 6"' January 2015, following your 
letter dated the 20"' November 2014. 

Regards 

David Naughton 
Group Environmental Manager. 
Nurendale, 
Beauparc Business Park, 
Navan, 
Co. Meath 

Email: david.nauphtonOnurendale.ie 

Phone 1890 62 62 62 
Dir 01 8298908 
Mob 086 6045905 
Fax0469024189 

This email has, been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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